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Dear Craig,

Please see below for a brief update:

· Majority of data for cost/schedule compliance testing have been received this week. Review
is in progress.

· Data included contractor’s monthly reports, cost reports with incurred and forecast costs,
and schedules. However, for the period of reference of the testing (December 2014 and
January 2015), the following data are still outstanding:
- Astaldi monthly reports (last available monthly report is for the period ending July 2014)

- Astaldi and Valard approved baseline schedules. In their absence, I’ve requested Nalcor
the information they use to conduct the monthly progress update. I’ll follow up again on
Monday but it is likely that this data will be presented at our meeting with the planners
next week.

· Richard and I will be at Nalcor’s project office next week to conduct the 2nd round of
interviews and cost/schedule testing.

Please let me know if you have any question.

Thank you.

Regards,

Emiliano Mancini | Manager | Advisory Services 

Ernst & Young LLP 
Ernst & Young Tower, 222 Bay Street, P. O. Box 251, Toronto, ON M5K 1J7 Canada
Phone: +1 416 943 4418 | Cell Phone: +1 647 455 0371
EY/Comm: 1636262 | Emiliano.Mancini@ca.ey.com
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